
Dear Stakeholder,  
  
On May 3, 2019, Governor Murphy signed into law an Act concerning public access to certain 
public trust lands (PL. 2019 c. 81), which codifies the public’s rights under the Public Trust 
Doctrine to use and enjoy the State’s tidal waters and adjacent shorelines.  Accordingly, Land Use 
Management will be undertaking rulemaking to amend the Coastal Zone Management and Flood 
Hazard Area Control Act Rules to implement this law and will include an examination of all 
permits-by-rule, general permits-by-certification, and general permits.  

As a stakeholder with interest regarding this topic, you are invited to attend an invitation only 
stakeholder meeting to discuss and provide insight on potential changes to these rules.   
  
Please join us:  
  
WHEN:           Monday, July 22, 2019 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 
  
WHERE:         New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 

401 E. State Street 
6th Floor Large Conference Room 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
See https://www.nj.gov/dep/where.htm for directions. 

  
RSVP:             Please RSVP to attend or to coordinate attendance by a designee or substitute by July 15, 

2019. 
Please email jill.aspinwall@dep.nj.gov or call 609-984-9736 to RSVP. 

  
AGENDA:       Welcome & Introductions 

Background  
Discussion 
Wrap-up 
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